
NOTES from the Special Vestry Meeting, May 25, 2014:

The following motion was passed (47 in favour, 2 opposed, and 
1 abstention):

Given the estimated high cost of repairs necessary to the exterior structural walls 
and brickwork of the sanctuary, and the lack of feasibility of less expensive 
alternative or phased approaches to these repairs,

be it resolved that:

the Repair Task Force be disbanded as of June 1, 2014, with thanks for the 
comprehensive information they have provided, and the decision be taken by St. 
Barnabas congregation to eliminate the Repair option from future consideration

and

the Corporation of St. Barnabas Church be authorized to undertake only such repairs
as are necessary to ensure the building can be used safely in the short-term, while 
other options for the future of the parish are being considered.

The Corporation is in the process of arranging the short-term repairs 
necessary to the exterior sanctuary walls.

Please plan to attend the next Congregational Meetings as we explore the 
other options available to us:

• June 8 (noon, Church): to discuss the Relocate & the Merge options
• June 29 (noon, Church): to discuss the Redevelop option
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